UNIVERSITY PLANNNIG COUNCIL
Meeting Minutes March 4*" 2020

Kean Hall, Room 127

Meeting commenced at 1:03 pm

UPC members reviewed feedback received from Kean community regarding the new strategic
plan draft.

200 respondents from the Kean community provided feedback on the new draft strategic plan
Kean students’ feedback was shared with all the UPC members

The input received from the community shall be added to the draft strategic plan

The draft strategic plan shall be shared with President Farahi for review and comments prior to
the next UPC meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 1:40 pm.



